
 

                                                                 

 

Dear Friends, 

 
We hope you are all well, 
 
Summer goes by all too quickly, but we do hope you have enjoyed your Bowling season, (and 
the occasional sunshine), so far. 
 
Unfortunately, as we go into September, we now need to make plans to wrap up the current 
season, and to turn our thoughts to what the winter may bring us. 
 
We do hope to put together a Winter Social Programme this year, including Coffee Mornings, 
etc, but this will of course be dependent upon what the government rules are during the 
Autumn/Winter period. More info on the winter programme will be provided in due course. 
 
At the moment, we would be grateful if you could note the following dates: 
 
Monday 13th September- Final dates for Nan McLeod and Straughan Salver events 
 
Saturday 18th September (Closing Day) - We currently expect to hold a mixed Rollup at 
10.30am followed by Tea and Biscuits in the Clubhouse at 12.30pm. This will also give us the 
opportunity to present Trophies and Prizes, and to all have a general “Natter” 
 
Friday 15th October – The Ladies and Men’s Annual General Meetings will be held on this day, 
and further details of timings, etc will be provided by Closing Day 
 
Friday 29th October – The Club Annual General Meeting/s will be held on this day, further 
details of timings, etc, will also be provided in due course. 
 
 
Let’s hope the weather will be good during early September, so we can continue to enjoy the 
last few weeks of the Bowling season. 
 
Keep safe, and enjoy your bowling! 
 
 

 
With Very Best Wishes, 
 
Your Committee 
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